
   Clay Street Bridge Replacement Project 
Public Meeting 

February 26, 2024 
 

We are a welcoming, active and business-friendly rural 
foothill community built on California' s rich gold rush history. 

 

Project Subject:  
The proposed Clay Street Bridge Replacement Project (proposed project) improvements would consist of 
replacing the existing Clay Street Bridge with a two-lane bridge, requiring the realignment of Clay Street to 
form a four-way stop-controlled intersection with Main Street and Cedar Ravine Road. The bridge 
replacement and roadway realignment would include lane configurations and striping, and pedestrian and 
bicycle accommodations.  Improvements would include curb ramps and crosswalks on all four legs of the 
intersection that would be designed to meet ADA requirements and allow for improved mobility in the area. 
The proposed project would extend the sidewalk south along Cedar Ravine Road to fill in the existing gap in 
the sidewalk network on the east side of Cedar Ravine Road between Main Street and Pacific Street. Main 
Street and Clay Street would be marked with Class III bicycle facilities.   

Tonight’s Meeting Agenda: 
1. Doors Open – 5:45 pm 
2. Formal Presentation – 6:00 pm 
3. Question and Answer Session – Estimated 6:30 pm 
4. Meeting Adjournment – 7:30 pm 

Please note that no written comments will be accepted tonight.  Please see the information below 
on how to provide written comments on the draft REIR. 

Project Resources: 
The draft REIR is being circulated for public review and comment for 45 days. An electronic copy is 
available on the City’s website: 

https://www.cityofplacerville.org/environmental-documents 

Copies of the draft REIR are available for purchase upon request through the City Engineering Department 
general phone number at (530) 642-5250, or at the Engineering Department counter.  

Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on March 12, 2024, to be included in the final EIR and 
considered by the decision-making authorities.  

Please send written comments to the following address: City of Placerville, Attn: Melissa McConnell, 
Interim City Engineer, 3101 Center Street, Placerville, CA 95667 or email your comments to 
mmcconnell@cityofplacerville.org with “Clay Street Bridge Replacement REIR” in the subject line. 

Project updates are routinely posted on the City’s project website:   

https://www.cityofplacerville.org/clay-street-bridge 


